## PROCEEDINGS OF THE TOWN COUNCIL OF THE CORPORATION OF LIBERTY, INDIANA SECOND BUDGET HEARING October 21, 2024

The Town Council of the Town of Liberty, Indiana had the second budget hearing on October 21, 2024 at the Town's Street garage due to the Union County Commissioners' Chambers being locked due to early voting.

Town Council President Kieth Bias called the meeting to order.

## **ROLL CALL**

Present were: Ross Keasling, Dereck Tipton and Jerry Kahl.

Also in attendance was Melissa Shepler, Clerk-Treasurer; Greg Beumer, Kleinpeter Consulting; Todd Soprych, LWC; Deborah Webber, Mac Keasling, Bonnie Keasling, Jim Franklin, Cindy Spoljaric, Cindy Morgan, Matt Reuss, Ed Schulte and Jim Barnhizer.

## HEARING

Mr. Bias reviewed the budget with the council members and the public. He asked the members and the public if they had any questions or concerns regarding the budget as it has been presented even though the budget has been discussed over the last few meetings. None of the council members had questions or concerns.

Mr. Bias opened the floor for discussion.

The public did not have questions or concerns.

## **ADJOURN**

There being no further business, on a motion made by Mr. Tipton and supported by Mr. Kahl the meeting was adjourned.

Keith Bias, President

Dereck Tipton, Vice President

Melissa Shepler, Clerk-Treasurer